Before the
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Washington, DC 20554

April 16, 2010

SGM, Inc.
30 Big Bear Circle
Crittenden, KY 41030

Sirs:

Let this letter serve at notice that WHKK-LP commended STA operation at 4:30 PM, Thursday
April 15, 2010 as authorized in a April 09, 2010 letter from Edna Prado, FCC Media Bureau.
Please place this notice in our CDBS correspondence folder.

This authorized frequency change has helped us greatly in achieving the coverage that our signal
has been missing for so long.

Sincerely,

f

Robert Leary

Director
SGM, Inc.



